
New S6 (current S5)- Volunteers wanted! 

All S6 take on the role of buddies, an essential part of the S6 role within wider school. 

However, at the moment, I am looking for volunteers to be superbuddies 

What is a superbuddy? 

These are S6 pupils who link with an S1 pupil daily (for 5 minutes during tutor time) for the 

first 3 weeks of S1. Those pupils who need this are particularly anxious, will find it extra 

difficult to transition to High School or who just need a good role model. 

Why ask Now? 

I would like to match volunteers with a P7 asap so that: 

(i) I can try to make a link with your superbuddy now, when they are at home, to 

help reassure them that pupils and staff at the High School are thinking about 

them. 

(ii) We have this support network ready to start as soon as we get back- remember 

these pupils will not have had all the transition support they would usually have 

had! 

Why be a superbuddy? 

You will be helping someone who needs it and contributing to the support our school offers. 

You will be learning valuable skills. 

It can build up time and evidence for Working with Others, Youth achievement etc 

It’s good for your CV, UCAS statement and interviews. 

What to do 

E mail me directly gw07lairdhazel2@glow.sch.uk. Tell me in a couple of sentences why you 

would like to do this. Let me know what primary school you went to. 

This is something you can do now to make a difference and show commitment to the 

school! 

Thank you! 

 

Mrs Laird 

PT Support for Learning  
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